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Next Tobacco Law meeting to be held on 
January 14, 2016 

 

For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 23, Tsothóhrha/December 2015) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative 
Coordinating Commission would like to inform the community that the next meeting on 
the draft Kahnawà:ke Tobacco Law has been scheduled for Thursday, 14 
Tsothohrkó:wa/January 2016 at the Karonhianóhnha School Gymnasium for 6pm to 
8:30pm. 
 
Relevant documents can be viewed at www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com. 
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For further information on the process, please contact: 
Leslie Skye, Interim Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500, leslie.skye@mck.ca 
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